
Further to last Thursday's announcement of Racing NZ's position in regard to participation in 
Racing under the Traffic Light System, an exception has now been made for those LPs who 
have had their First Covid Vaccination by Friday 3 December. 
 
Whilst Fully Vaccinated LP's will be able to use their new My Vaccine Pass to gain entry to 
racetracks, those with a single vaccination only will have to produce one of the following: 
 
1. purple paper vaccine card; or 
2. by displaying your ‘My Covid Record’ webpage on the Ministry of Health ‘My Health’; or 
3. by displaying evidence of your second booking via Text message from 2328 
 
Single vaccination LPs will have until Monday 17 January to complete their vaccinations and 
utilise the My Vaccine Pass. 
 
Please Note that Face Coverings will remain Mandatory INSIDE the kennel block whilst 
kennelling and taking dogs out to race.  Once outside, Face Coverings are strongly 
encouraged. 
 
Also Note that the Single Vaccination exception ONLY applies to racing activities at the 
track.  Bars, Restaurants and other businesses on racetracks will operate their own Covid 
Protocols and are likely to only allow Fully Vaccinated customers. 
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